
Agenda - Wednesday, November 18, 6:00pm - Zoom Meeting

https://virginia.zoom.us/j/5510025764

Updates 
● We can now check the newsletter for updates, thank you Misky!:) Please 

put any updates that were not in the newsletter and/or need discussion 
below:

Debriefs, Discussion, and Brainstorming
● Mulholland Community Service and ATMS Big Sib/Little Sib Meet & Greet Pumpkin 

Carving Event
○ Great turnout for the event and the Gardens were a great place to hold it. 
○ The pumpkins were donated to the Virginia Institute of Autism. 

● Mulholland Community Service Chairs and ATMS “Buy a Boo”
○ 150 Boos were sold and $463 was donated to Jefferson School Foundation.

● Mulholland Community Service Chairs and M1 Social Chairs- Medsgiving 
○ The catering for the event was provided by local restaurants in Cville. 
○ There was a holiday basket raffle, and the proceeds were donated to the Holiday 

Sharing Program at Madison’s House.

Upcoming Events and Future Items
● The 14th Annual Bedpan Bowl will be on Sunday December 6th from 1:30 to 4 pm at 

The Park. 
○ It will be a 6 on 6 socially distanced kickball game between M1s and M2s for 

bragging rights and a literal bedpan. There will also be a shorter, round-robin 
style kickball game for those interested in playing for fun. If you are interested in 
participating, please sign up at https://forms.gle/7BZ8rR9VmeXaRhZ68 by 
November 27th and please indicate on there if you would like to be a captain. 
There will also be a raffle to raise money for Camp Holiday Trails. Keep an eye 
out for the details on the raffle which will be sent after Thanksgiving.

○ There will be a limited number of students that can be spectators on the field; 
sign up will be sent after Thanksgiving. 

○ Rules for the game will follow IM football games. 
○ Reaching out to Dr. Moyer and M4s to volunteer as Referees for the game.
○ Continue to monitor COVID restrictions to see if there will be any changes after 

Thanksgiving. 
● Talent show?

○ Talent show will take the form of Instagram posts in which groups or individuals 
will have the opportunity to send footage of their talent to our fab Instagram/ 
social media crew and be featured thereafter. Email to the school will be sent out 
by this weekend and will give people a chance to record their talents over 
Thanksgiving break. 

○ A great way to showcase the talent of our school while also serving as great 
social media content. 

○ The email will include a google document for students to sign up when they will 
be able to record and send in their videos by a certain time. 

○ Maybe include TikTok videos for the people that may be attempting a new skill or 
talent (ex. Trying to juggle?).

Community Concerns & Shameless Plugs   
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● Undergrads are not coming back between Thanksgiving and Christmas, but med 
students (most people?) are. Is there any protocol for testing for us? Will more testing be 
available either right when we get back from Thanksgiving or before leaving for the 
December break? 
The email sent out today from Dr. Adams (below) is directed toward employees, which 
we do not fall under. 

There might be options for saliva testing for asymptomatic students when we return in 
December, but it seems that there is not a testing plan finalized yet. Amber is working to 
find more definitive answers and will update us when she finds out. If anyone else hears 
anything, please pass it along. 

● SMD 23: The last M2 summative as well as the “Classroom to Clinics” course was 
moved online. As such, many of the M2s may not return after Thanksgiving until 
February. 

● Weekly Gym Sign Ups:
The goal of sending out the weekly gym emails to the entire school is to reach as many 
SMD students as possible since the gym is a resource for everyone. There is hesitation 
about creating a listserv (or more targeted emails) because it would limit the inclusivity of 
the gym. It might also miss students that normally do not go to the gym, but decide they 
want to attend certain week (s). For the time being, the consensus is to keep the sign-up 
emails open to everyone.  

Future Mulholland Society meetings are currently planned for 6:00 pm on the 3rd Wednesday of 
each month

● Wednesday, December 16th
● Wednesday, January 20th


